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Additional completion of registration activity is needed to give a more precise report of numbers 
than what Sumie has sent out.  If you have not seen the numbers registered athletes were at 
6628 through 10/07 and are at 7302 through 10/08.  That is more than a 10% increase.  She is 
finding that the coaches registration process is much more time consuming than before for her 
and club registrars because the BG screen is required again this year plus the others along with 
the new STSC requirements (and foundations of coaching test).  She is not printing 2009 cards 
for coaches until the certs. etc. are all in.  It would be unfair to some coaches to raise an issue 
about their status at the Nov Open based on their 2008 cards only (on the SWIMS report there are 
over 115 expirations shown) so I am not sending anything to meet management about checking 
cards—they obviously should all be able to show their 2008 proof of registration. 
 
The 2006-2007 penalties on clubs for insufficient officials is wrapped up.  2007-2008 will be 
handled after the 12/31 data is available. I don’t expect penalties of any significance based on my 
initial analysis in June.  No club was short by more than 2 and there was a big improvement 
overall. 
 
I will have some items at the next meeting on Bylaws and Policies and Procedures based on 
Convention and updating our documents. 
 
 
 
Art Davis 
 


